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Public hearing in Melbourne on Thursday, 8 April 2021 
 
Transcript: 
CHAIR:  Thank you very much for that. You can go first, if you're ready to go, Senator Bragg. 
Senator BRAGG:  Yes. G'day; how are you? 
Mr Pawluk:  Good thanks, Senator. How are you? 
Senator BRAGG:  Good thanks. You're independent, are you, from the super system? 
Mr Pawluk:  Yes. We are not part of the super system. 
Senator BRAGG:  Okay. Do you receive any money from the super funds? 
Mr Pawluk:  Yes, we have super funds that are members. 
Senator BRAGG:  Are they financial members? 
Mr Pawluk:  Yes, they are. 
Senator BRAGG:  How much do they pay? 
Mr Pawluk:  I don't have that information in front of me. 
Senator BRAGG:  Do you have a rough idea? 
Mr Pawluk:  It's a relatively small part of our membership. We have got a range of diverse 
sectors and types of organisations, and they're a pretty small part of it overall. 
Senator BRAGG:  Can you provide that on notice, how much money you receive from 
superannuation funds? 
Mr Pawluk:  Yes, I can answer that question on notice. 
 
Answer: 
The dollar figure is $60,000. 


